Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004

Re:

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
Please advise:

1. What payments, if any, you made to Stonewall (officially Stonewall Equality Limited) in the financial year 2019/20.
2. What payments, if any, you made to Stonewall (officially Stonewall Equality Limited) in the financial year 2020/21.

3. What payments, if any, you expect to make to Stonewall (officially Stonewall Equality Limited) in the current financial year.

All figures include VAT:

(a) £1,236 in 2019/20;

(b) £1,140 in 2020/21;

(c) An estimated £1,140 in 2021/22.
The above payments relate specifically to membership of the Stonewall Children and Young People’s Champions Programme which gives access to resources to support work on inclusion and anti-bullying across schools in the city, and which it is proposed will be continued in 2021/22. In addition, 2019/20 included a payment for attendance on a training conference around mental health and wellbeing for LGBT+ children and young people. There are no plans for attending further conferences at the current time.

Leicester City Council have not had a corporate membership with Stonewall since 2017, when it was decided to withdraw on that basis that it was felt such a membership did not offer sufficient value for money. Leicester is fortunate in being one of the few cities with its own local LGBT+ Centre which is run as a charitable organisation and which in recent years has developed its own LGBT+ Inclusion Award which we have applied for and been awarded. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
